
Judy Pigott 
 

Hello — my goal is to provide a brief comment on the permit application. I have visited the website
that purports to support this goal, and read that the links are broken. Therefore I’m typing and email
in this fashion. 

From what I’ve read and researched, this current approach to increasing the safety of workers &
members of the public near the waste-holding tanks at Hanford has great promise. It should be
tested thoroughly, of course. If the hazardous tank vapors in air emissions from the waste tanks can
be controlled and largely (or fully) eliminated, then other plans to move the wastes can proceed
without incurring further danger of damage to anyone. 

Please proceed — thank you, Judy Pigott 


